For residents living on Hilchey and Galerno Roads.

Hilchey Rd Watermain Renewal Phase 2 May 27, 2022

Project Update Notice— Paving

We're almost done....Mother nature has finally started to cooperate and allow some much needed weather
dependent work to be completed. Concrete repairs and deficiencies have been completed. Landscaping
restoration is underway.

What's next:
Asphalt Paving will commence on Tuesday May 31st till Thursday June 2nd. Work is expected to start at
7:00am till 5:30pm each day. This work is subject to delays from precipitation.

PARKING:

If you park your vehicle on Hilchey Road, we ask that you please
move your vehicle during the dates and times above so the crews
can complete the paving. We would prefer not to have to tow your
vehicle.

What to Expect:

Asphalt Paving will take place along the eastbound lane and will limit
traffic and driveways access at times. Buses and two-way traffic will
be maintained along Hilchey on the north side of the roadway with
single-lane alternating at times. Please use alternate routes where
possible and follow the direction of the traffic control personnel.

What's left to do?:

We are still awaiting a response from the Province for permits related to the work that is
pending from Dalton to the Highway and will advise those affected once this
infrastructure renewal work may commence.
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